
Committee	Statement	

 

In the AOB section of the 2014 SDBSL AGM minutes the following point was noted: 

 

• Fee paid to Brian Coppin questioned by Malcolm Wharne – committee agreed to look into. 

 

At the committee meeting on the 6
th

 June 2012, which was held at Stafford Rangers Social Club, item 

3, detailed below, was agreed: 

 

        Item                                                                            Vote                                      Action 

3 Approval for quarter payment of annual 

honorarium for Admin Secretary role to 

Brian Coppin - for services rendered from 

when S. Barber resigned, to cover expenses. 

All Present at the 

meeting 

As a goodwill gesture 

committee agreed to a 

payment of £125 to 

Brian Coppin for his 

services accompanied 

by a letter of 

appreciation. 

 

 

This was awarded to Brian Coppin for the work done as temporary administration secretary, a role 

vacated by the previous Administration Secretary mid-way through his term. 

 

Please be aware, that the previous Administration Secretary was paid in advance for the role and has 

not offered to repay any monies for services NOT provided as far as the current Committee can 

determine.  A decision to make a payment in advance to the then Administration Secretary (unheard 

of in the league as far as we are aware) was authorised by the previous committee. 

 


